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We are delighted to welcome you back to a new half term in Year Three. We have been so
impressed with how well the children have settled into school and it has been wonderful to
see how enthusiastic they have been about their learning. Our new learning challenge for
this half term is ‘How has Britain changed from the Stone Age to the Iron Age?’ This
challenge focuses on the history of the Stone Age.




